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26 Drumsheugh Gardens 

Edinburgh EH3 7YR 

Legal Post LPI Edinburgh -1 

T: 0131 226 7411 

F: 0131 225 2934 

Textphone: 0131 476 8359 

 
Dear Ms Dwarshuis 
 
Re: Law Society of Scotland Administrative Justice Committee 

 
I am writing, in my capacity as secretary, to advise you and the members of the 
STAJAC that the Law Society of Scotland, recognising the public interest in 
administrative justice, recently formed a new Administrative Justice Committee.  The 
committee has a general remit to monitor and keep under review developments in 
administrative justice, including considering, commenting and responding to legislative 
and policy changes in so far as they impact on Scotland. 
 
Many of the members of the committee, which I have set out below, will be well known 
to you and other members of the STAJAC.  The committee members are: 
Richard Henderson (Convenor) 
Richard Whitecross (Vice-convenor) 
David Crossan 
Paul Smith  
Paul Andrew Smith 
Caroline Gordon 
Christian Gill 
Mike Adler 
 
The committee looks forward to engaging with the STAJAC and would welcome the 
opportunity to meet in the near future to discuss matters of shared interest.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you in due course and please do not hesitate to contact  

me on the number below if I can be of assistance in this or any other matter. 

  

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Brian Simpson (committee secretary) 

Law Reform  

DD: 0131 476 8184 

E: briansimpson@lawscot.org.uk 

Marieke Dwarshuis (Chair) 

Scottish Tribunals & Administrative Justice 

Advisory Committee 

St Andrews House 

Regents Road 

EH1 3DG 

 

Date: 29 August 2014 
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